
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice  
 
 
Title: New Service Building / Surveying - Reduced Parking Area 
 
 
Location: Parking Area behind Saunders Workshops (sketch attached) 
 
 
Description: Perma Construction will be surveying and setting out locations of the 

utility line which will service the New Services Building, as of 1:00pm on 
Tuesday, June 06. To facilitate this work, it is requested that at that 
time, no UVic or private vehicle park in the hatched area indicated on 
the attached plan. 

 
 Once excavation commences in this area (likely as of Wed., June 07) 

this space will not be available for parking. Perma Construction will 
place steel plates across the excavated trenches, permitting vehicles 
and pedestrians to cross the trenches. A further Project Notice will be 
issued regarding the confirmed start and duration of excavation in this 
area. 

 
 
Time frame: Starting Tuesday, June 6, 2017 at 1:00pm until further notice 
 
 
Facilities Management contact:  Nazir Jessa, Consulting Project Manager 
 
 
Email address: njessa@uvic.ca 
 
 
Phone: 250 721 6103 
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